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Nikki R. Haley 
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

January 17,2017

Mr. Woods
Via entail baynardyvoods.121511@mail.ifoia.org
Reporter
Baltimore City Paper
516 Cathedral St.
#1
Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Mr. Woods,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the following:

“[RJecords that indicate email conversations between or about South Carolina’s 
governor and Donald Trump and/or Rep. Mick Mulvaney.”

Our office does not possess records responsive to your request. Please let our office know if we 
can be of assistance again in the future.

Sincerely.

Richele K. Taylor 
Chief Legal Counsel
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